
WOLLONGONG PUBLIC SCHOOL
67A Church Street, Wollongong 2500
Phone: 4228 9120
Email: wollongong-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Principal: Harold Cosier

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to invite you to an information session that our school is hosting for new families who
are from a language background other than English. The session will be held on Tuesday the 2nd
of May from 2:00 pm - 3:00 pm in the school library.
Staff will provide you with information about our school and you will have the opportunity to ask
any questions you may have. You will also have the chance to meet other families and afternoon
tea will be provided. We will have Arabic, Mandarin and Farsi interpreters available at the session.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Kind Regards,
Wollongong Public School Staff
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